
Term 3 newsletter

Oracy

Evergreen has been focusing on children 

understanding that their voice is important and 
should be heard. Across the school all children 

have been practising their oracy skills.

Evergreen is continuing  to work towards the School of Sanctuary award. We have been 
working on a song about how we are a welcoming community. Ask your child about their 

song.

Stay and Play

Miss Wheeldon runs a Stay and Play 

session for any parent with young children 
on a Friday morning. It is a chance for the 

young children to meet other young 
children and for the parents to have a 

warm drink and a chat. If you have a 

young child, please come along.

Clubs

A range of FREE clubs are available 
each term ran by school staff. Look 

out on Dojo for information on 
next terms clubs.

The Evergreen children have had another fantastic term. It has been a pleasure 
to welcome some new children and families to the Evergreen community.

Outside learning

At Evergreen, we love to go outside and use 
our wonderful field to enrich our learning.

YR went outside to learn more about the 
frost.

Table tennis 
with Mr 
Woosey is a 
popular 
club choice.

Crochet club 
are 
producing 
some 
wonderful 
work.



Attendance

It is important for your child to arrive on time for 
school everyday. Every time they are late, they 

are missing learning. Every minute of learning is 
important.

School starts at 8:30am. 

Children and their families can attend our FREE 
breakfast club from 8am.

Coming next term!

• Trips to the Wild Place and J3.

• In school events include 
World Book Day

• School event for Spring.

• Community Hub events 
include weekly coffee 

mornings, Stay and Play and 
English sessions with Nick.

See calendar of events and 
noticeboard for full details.

Science learning

Year 1 have been learning about 
the features of different animals.

Food tasting

Year 2 have been eating their 
way through the South West of 

England! As they’ve been 
investigating the local counties 

and cities, they tasted a 
Cornish Pasty, Cheddar cheese, 

English muffins and jam 
scones. The scones from Devon 

were a big favourite!

EPA Hub

Nick has welcomed parents who are learning to speak English into 
the Hub room to help them practise. They are becoming more 
confident each week.

Are you learning to speak English? Why not come along to our 
English practice sessions with Nick our PCSO.

Keep an eye out on Dojo for next terms dates.

Trip to Slimbridge

Year 3 and 5 had an exciting time at Slimbridge. They 
had the opportunity  to see lots of different birds, 

amphibians and even otters. They represented 
Evergreen with perfect behaviour and attitudes.

M-Shed
Year 4 visited the M-Shed in Bristol to take part in 
an Anglo-Saxon workshop.

They learnt lots 
and had lots of 
fun!

Electricity
Year 6 used the 

electricity equipment 
to deeper understand 

about circuits.
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